
 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                     To book your place please complete the form link below:  

                                                                                                        https://forms.office.com/r/m31NcSFAdJ 

                                                   Alternatively, please email:     Zoe.Hope@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 

Our secondary school workshop is aimed at parents/carers along with their year 6 
child/ren that would like to learn more about the transition into secondary school, 

how to prepare, support and helpful advice. 
Our primary school workshop is to support parent/carers with the transition to 

Primary school and ways to support our little ones to prepare. 

Dates: 
Thursday 16th June  

4pm – Early Years Transition                    6pm – Secondary Transition 
 

Thursday 7th July  
1pm – Early Years Transition                    4:30pm – Secondary Transition 

(Approx. 1 hour 15 minutes) 
 

If you’d like to join one of the workshops you will need internet access and a 
device able to connect to Microsoft Teams.  

 (Link to the workshop will be sent the day before or the day of the workshop). 
The secondary workshop is intended for both the year 6 student and parent/carer to attend.  

Children, under no circumstances, must be left alone while on the workshop.  
As their guardian it is your responsibility to ensure this. 

Please note that places are limited 
 

 

             

 

For Parents/Carers and their Year 6 children &  
Parent/carers who have children starting Reception 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/m31NcSFAdJ

